
ADEQ 
A R K A N S A S 
Department of Environmental Quality 

FEfi 06 2014 
Jason Henson 
C & H Hog Farms 
He 72 PO Box 10 
Mount Judea, AR 72655 

RE: AFIN: 51-00164; Permit No.: ARG590001 

Dear Mr. Henson: 

The 2013 annual rep01i as required by the referenced Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations 
General Permit was received on January 27,2014. The annual report stated a total of630.7 acres 
available for land application. However, according to a response to an inspection report dated 
September 20, 2013, land application activities have ceased on Field 5 until a map discrepancy is 
resolved. Therefore, 605.8 acres is the actual acreage available for land application. In 
accordance with Department policy, your report has been reviewed and dete1mined to be 
complete. At this time no additional information is required. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If there are any questions concerning this 
submittal, please contact Casey Vickerson of my staff at (501) 682-0653 or by email at 
vickerson@adeq .state.ar. us. 

Sincerely, 

~:!~~~ 
Engineer Supervisor, No Discharge Section 
Water Division 

KAY:cv 

cc: Jason Bolenbaugh, Inspection Branch Manager 
Craig Uyeda, Enforcement Branch Manager 
File 
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